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Our Ref: 7536909  
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21 May 2021 
 
Sent by email to: request-757098-5aad0aca@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
 
Dear Mr MacLean  
 
Request under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (“The Act”) 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 20 May 2021 where you asked for the following 
information: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002, I’d like the following 
information, in reference to nursery, primary and secondary schools. 
 
a) Whether your schools use materials created, or endorsed by, the following 
organisations: 
 
Stonewall 
https://www.stonewall.org.uk/  
 
Mermaids 
Homepage - Mermaids (mermaidsuk.org.uk)  
 
TIE 
Time for Inclusive Education (TIE) 
 
b) Whether your Council has paid money, or made donations to, these 
organisations. If so, specify amounts. 
 
c) Can you forward copies of any materials used in your schools.  
 
The Council is treating your request as a request for information under the Freedom 
of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.  
 
We would advise you, however, that on closer examination of your request, it has 
become apparent to us that we require further information from you in order to identify 
and locate the requested information.  



Please provide us with the following information: 
 
The timescale you require this information. i.e 6 months, 1 year etc. 
 
We should be grateful if you could provide this information as quickly as possible in 
order to allow us to process your request.  Please note that if we do not receive this 
information, we will be unable to respond to your request.  We should be grateful if 
you could respond within four weeks from today if possible. 
 
When we receive this further information from you, we will be able to respond to your 
request, in accordance with the Act, within 20 working days of when we receive that 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Information & Data Protection Team  
Chief Executive’s Department   
 
Glasgow City Council’s Privacy Statements: https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/privacy 


